
  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

Events and Activities: 
 

 Sundays 10 am Worship Service at ACOC 
 

 Wednesdays 10 am Women’s Bible Study 
  Childcare Provided 
  

 Oct. 6 Swamp Corps Fundraiser Lunch 
   

 Oct. 8-9 Photo Appointments for Directory 
 

 Oct. 12-13 Middle School Retreat 
  Register at www.campswamp.com 
   

 Oct. 18 7:30 pm Ladies Night 
  Teens, Campus, Singles, Married 
 

 Oct. 20 12 pm Single Professional Cookout 
 

 Oct. 26 3-5 pm ACOC Fall Festival 
 

 Oct. 30 Family Group Facilitator’s Meeting 
 

 Nov. 1-3 Father Son Retreat 
     
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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2013 Fall Sunday Morning Bible Classes 
        *Classes will begin at 8:45 am and conclude at 9:30 am   

 “Conversations with God” 
Location: Classroom in Main Building 

   Oct. 6-27            Malachi                 R. Goodwin 
   Nov. 3-24                 Jonah    M. Shapiro  

 “Fighting the Good Fight” 
Location: Church Office 

   Sept. 15-Nov. 24      2 Timothy            R. Sawhill                
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SINGLES LUNCHEON ON OCTOBER 20TH 
 

Singles(Young Professionals) are having a luncheon for great fellowship at 
the church office on Sunday, October 20th, immediately after church.  We 
encourage those who have family, friends and co-workers of this nature 
to invite them to this event.  We would love for all members to pray for 
our new ministry to thrive and grow in a way that would be pleasing to 
our great God. 
With each invitation please contact us, so we will know the amount of 
food needed. 
Thank you for your service to God. 
 Jim and Chandra Dew 
770-875-2595 

USHERS NEEDED 
Please see Mike Rose today after service to sign-up to serve as an 
usher. There is a need for both ushers and usher team leaders for the 
new rotation. If you currently serve as an usher, please let Mike know 
of you wish to continue to serve. If you would like an opportunity to 
serve, being an usher is a great way to get involved in many areas of 
church life. 

SWAMPCORPS FUNDRAISER LUNCH  
 

TODAY AFTER SERVICE! 
 
 

Menu: Baked Ziti, salad, garlic bread, brownie and drink 
 

Adults: $7.00 
Children 12 and under: $5.00 

 

All proceeds will go towards campus student’s costs to  
         travel to South Africa, India and Brazil with SwampCorps! 

 

   

 

WORSHIP MINISTRY ANNOUNCES: 


Singing Practice  
 

Saturdays from 9-10:15 AM 
 

Anyone interested is invited! 

 
 

 

  

http://www.campswamp.com/
tel:770%20875%202595


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

THANK YOU: Thank you for the flowers, prayers, food and well wishes while I 

have been ill. Please continue to pray that I get better so I can be back with the 

body of Christ. ~ Evelyn Rosser 
 

SHINE MINISTRY WISH LIST: Laminator, bean-bags, music player (DVD or 

IPOD), and storage boxes (small & large with lids). Email Laura Whitaker at: 

Whitaker.three@gmail.com 
 

WEDNESDAY 10 AM WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY – You are invited to join 

us as we continue to study the book of Matthew this week! Childcare is provided.  
 

To place an ad or announcement in the bulletin, please email 

acocservant@gmail.com.  

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Connie Harris is very ill and in need of a liver transplant. She is 
unable to work and her daughter, Kelley, has had to stop working so 
she can give her mother around the clock care. They are asking for 
prayers, cards of encouragement, and help in any way during this 
financially difficult time. Address:  P.O. Box 82507, Athens, GA.  30605. 
 
Angie Malone is asking for prayers because she has had mono for 
over a month. This is especially hard to deal with in addition to her 
other chronic health challenges. 
 
Ralph Chacon’s mother, Jean Chacon, has been hospitalized for 
the last three weeks. The cancer is now in her bones. 
 
Ralph Chacon’s father, Peter Chacon, was diagnosed with 
Alzheimer’s and was transferred to a memory care unit last week. 
 
Evelyn Rosser has been very ill recently. Please pray for a quick and 
complete recovery.  Address: P.O. Box 778, Danielsville, GA 30633. 
 
Our dear sister, Erin (Pearce) Kilpatrick, lost her brother Ben 
recently. He was 35 years old and had 2 daughters. Erin was a long 
time member of the Athens congregation and now attends in Michigan 
with her husband. Ask Heather Bass if you would like their address. 
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When: October 26
th

 3-6 pm 

Where: Athens Church of Christ 
 

   Obstacle Course          Face Painting         Bungee Run 

                     

Pumpkin Decorating       Cotton Candy         Magic Show 
 

We will play games from 3-5 pm. 

Dinner will be served from 5-6pm. 
 

How you can help:  We need adult volunteers to help man the 

stations and run the grill.  Please see Tim Armstrong or contact him 

at 770-757-7118 or timcarmstrong@gmail.com if you can help.  
 

Look for a donation board today in the courtyard! 
 

 

 

 

CHRISTIAN CLASSIFIEDS: 
Computer Monitor Needed: Denzel Smith needs a 

replacement computer monitor for a PC. If you are able to 
donate one, please let Steve Gibson know.  Thanks so much! 

https://mail.google.com/mail/mu/mp/694/?source=nap&hr=1&hl=en
mailto:timcarmstrong@gmail.com

